
 
DR & AISL Report for August 18, 2018 AWSC 
 
Hello Panel 58! 
 
It is my honor to “Carry the Message” to you about what has been going on in District 6. 
 
   We have now had four district meetings and I believe we have gotten into the groove!  We do seem 
to have resolved our time management issue and meetings are running smoothly.  
   Last time I reported that we were going to have a discussion on “Cross Talk”.  We did receive a 
report from our District Group Service Liaison on the topic which was well researched and presented. 
Our Group Representatives took this information back to their groups and the subject took on a life of 
its own!  We had a second discussion on the topic at our next District meeting because our 
membership really took this issue to heart.  Some groups even held a meeting around the topic of 
Cross Talk.  It seems that there is no clear-cut answer as to what it is, we all have our own 
interpretations, but we all agree that it can be harmful to a groups health and sustainability.  
   I also wanted to share that District 6 now has 4 people who have completed the AMIAS training and 
our Alateen Chairperson is very active in trying to establish a meeting for Alateen’s in our District.  
   At our last meeting we were lucky to have had a presentation about the International Convention. 
This video was put together by a few of our members who were able to attend the International 
Convention in Baltimore. This video really sparked the desire in many of us to make sure we can go 
to the next one to be held in Albuquerque, NM. It also inspired several people to get registered for our 
upcoming Convention! I am really looking forward our “What’s your Emoji?” convention and seeing 
the people I only get to see at conventions.  
   I can’t wait to see everyone at AWSC. 
 
Sheri D 
District 6, District Representative  
“Carrying the Message” 
 
 
Hello Panel 58! Hope everyone is well. Soon we will be attending AWSC. District 6 has been working on some 
new ideas to "Carry the Message". 
 
The Alateen Chairperson attended the Alateen Conference in July. Also, he and the District's Public Outreach 
Chairperson are working together, not only for carrying the message to potential Al-Anon members, but also 
the furtherance of Alateen. 
 
With the help of the Area Spanish Coordinator, we have a new chair position, Spanish Liaison. We also have a 
new Hospitality Chair. She and her committee served a wonderful presentation of snacks at our meeting break. 
 
The Event Chair and committees are organizing a Gratitude Luncheon in November. Hint! Hint! Theme is 'Put 
a Sponsor in Your Life'. More to be revealed! 
 
All the Chairpersons are working diligently on their service. Starting new meetings, many speakers to choose 
from on the Speaker List, also keeping our Where and When current, CMA accurate and Website running 
smoothly. LDC/Literature is busy too. 
 
All the Chairpersons for District 6 are doing wonderful service. I am grateful to be a part of it. 
In Service, 
Sue P. District 6 AISL 


